Durrah Hosts H.E. Eng. Khalil bin Salama to Showcase Achievements and Future Vision
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On September 12, 2024, Durrah Advanced Development Company had the honor of
hosting H.E. Eng. Khalil bin Salama, Deputy Minister of the Ministry of Industry and
Mineral Resources.

During the visit, we were proud to showcase the achievements of our sugar
refinery’s commercial and industrial operations, as well as present our future growth
strategiesin alignment with Vision 2030.

His Excellency was also briefed on our logistics integration and sustainable
practices, reinforcing Durrah’'s commitment to supporting the growth and
development of Saudi Arabia’s food sector.




